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What:	 Herbicide treatment (ProcellaCOR)

Where:	 Within designated area(s) on lake

Why: 	 To control Eurasian Watermilfoil to benefit 
native plants and water quality.  
Recreational access is not the focus of the treatment.

When: 	 Rescheduled to June 26th

Updates about treatment delays and  
other updates will be posted online at  
rpbcwd.org/AIScontrol

After a ProcellaCOR treatment, 
MnDNR recommends not using 
the water for these activities for 

these number of days:

Duck Lake Herbicide Treatment
Scheduled for June 2024

Irrigation
5 days

Swimming 
No restriction

Drinking 
No restriction
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RPBCWD received a permit 
from the Minnesota DNR to 
control Eurasian Watermilfoil 
(EWM), an invasive aquatic 
plant, using an approved 
aquatic herbicide.

Staff perform surveys to identify 
areas in the lake with the highest 
density of the aquatic invasive 
plant. The size of the treatment 
areas is restricted by MnDNR 
permit requirements.  
The treatment area for the  
lake will be 6.85 acres. The 
map shows the treatment area 
outlined in yellow. 

RPBCWD will work with a 
contractor to apply the aquatic 
herbicide. The treatment will  
occur at NO COST to residents.

for updates and to sign up for treatment notifications by email.
Visit  rpbcwd.org/AIScontrol

Contractor will place treatment signs on shore of affected properties.


